
कें द्रीय मुहर विभाग-2 

संदर्भ : कें .मु.वि-2//16:14543                                  04 04 2022 

विषय: FSSAI  लाइसेंस के साथ लेवकन BIS लाइसेंस के विना Alkaline water और Tata 

Copper Plus Water के नाम से िेचा जा रहा पैकेज्ड पेयजल 

 
 

1) उपरोक्त के संदर्भ मे पररपत्र सूचना ि उवचत कार्भिाई हेतु संलग्न है। 

 
 

(आदित्य िास) 

िैज्ञावनक-डी  

प्रमुख, (कें .मु.वि.-2) 

उपमहावनदेशक(प्रमाणन) 

के्षत्रीय/शाखा कायाालय ों क  intranet माध्यम से पररचावलत 

 
 

CENTRAL MARKS DEPARTMENT-2 
 
Our Ref: CMD-2/16:14543       04 04 2022 
 
Subject: Packaged drinking water being sold by the name Alkaline water and Tata 
Copper Plus Water with FSSAI licence but without BIS licence-reg 
 
Please consider the attached circular regarding the above subject for information and 
necessary action 
 

(Aditya Das) 
Scientist-D 

Head (CMD 2) 
DDG (Certification) 
Circulated to: All ROs/BOs through BIS intranet 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



CENTRAL MARKS DEPARTMENT-2 
 
Our Ref: CMD-2/16:14543       04 04 2022 
 
Subject: Packaged drinking water being sold by the name Alkaline water and Tata 
Copper Plus Water with FSSAI licence but without BIS licence-reg 
 

1. This is with reference to the above. 

 

2. Reference is also invited to CMD-2’s email dated 28 Oct 2021 to all BOs informing that  

 

i) As informed by FSSAI, Alkaline water and Tata Copper Plus Water are not 

qualified under the FSSAI standards of Non-carbonated water based Beverages 

(Non-alcoholic), the matter has been forwarded by FSSAI to their Central 

Licensing Authority, Chennai and Kolkata for taking necessary actions.  

 

ii) FSSAI had further directed their FBOs to ensure that all the fresh licenses for 

Non-Carbonated Water based Beverages (Non-Alcoholic) to be issued strictly as 

per amended provisions and to comply with all regulatory requirements including 

obtaining a BIS certification for Packaged Drinking Water and Mineral Water, 

wherever applicable. 

 

3. The above information was shared with a request to BOs that if any such cases come to 

notice, the same maybe taken up with FBO’s for further necessary action. 

 

4. However, during a recent visit of DG BIS to Madurai, it was observed that in spite of 

clear directions from FSSAI, Packaged Drinking Water branded as TATA Copper Plus 

Water  is being sold with a FSSAI licence, but without BIS standard mark . 

 

5. In view of the above, all BOs are requested to take note of the above and coordinate 

with local food safety officers to ensure that packaged drinking water branded as 

Alkaline water, TATA Copper Plus Water etc is manufactured and sold only with BIS 

Standard Mark under valid BIS licence. 

 

6. A compliance report in this regard shall be shared by all BOs with CMD-2 by email latest 

by 11th April 2022. 

 

(Aditya Das) 

Scientist D 

 

Head (CMD-2) 

DDG (Certification) 

Heads of BOs 


